
Visit sacrt.com/sacrtforward or call 916-321-BUSS (2877) for more information  
on the new bus network and to subscribe to our mailing list. 

LOOK FORWARD TO...
▶   better frequency
          ▶   longer service hours 
                	  ▶    more weekend service

THE NEW BUS NETWORK 
LAUNCHES SEPTEMBER 8, 2019

This fall, SacRT will roll out major service changes to almost every bus route.   
The new bus system is user-friendly and has more direct routes.  
Visit sacrt.com/sacrtforward to view the new bus routes. 

▶▶ The website includes maps and descriptions of the new bus routes. Updated 
schedules will be printed and available online this summer

▶▶ 	SacRT representatives are available by phone at 916-321-BUSS (2877) or by email at 
sacrtforward@sacrt.com to help customers understand the new bus route changes

▶▶ 	The new bus network includes better frequency, longer service hours and more 
weekend service with some duplicative routes being discontinued




